
Press Releases: Assistant Secretary
Fannon Travel to Florida and Peru

Media Note
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
March 29, 2019

Assistant Secretary of State for Energy Resources Francis R. Fannon will
travel to Miami, Florida and Lima, Peru from March 31 to April 4, 2019.

In Miami, Assistant Secretary Fannon will speak at the opening session of the
World Strategic Forum hosted by the International Economic Forum of the
Americas. At the conference he will also meet with energy sector leaders and
experts to discuss U.S. global energy engagement.

In Peru, Assistant Secretary Fannon will meet with senior government
officials and energy sector business leaders. He will also visit the Cerro
Verde mining operation in Arequipa.

For further information, contact Vincent Campos, Spokesperson for the Bureau
of Energy Resources, at CamposVM@state.gov or visit www.state.gov/e/enr.
Additional information is available on Twitter at @EnergyAtState.
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